
 

Information Classification: CONTROLLED 

From: [redacted] 
Sent: Wed Nov 13 2024 12:58:50 GMT 
To: 

Subject: Cornwall Coroner 

 
To whom it may concern 
 
Reference the accident on July 25th on the b3252 when sadly James Edward Turner lost his life. 
To my recollection there has never been a previous incident. 
My thoughts are that signs approaching the entrance would be appropriate. 
Hope this is of assistance. 
Don't hesitate to get back to me if I can be of any more help. 
Please confirm receipt. 
 
Regards 
 

 
m – [redacted] 
e – [redacted] 
 
 




